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Dear Parents/Caregivers, 
An important curriculum focus at LIPS this year is on Technology and STEM (Science, Technology, 
Engineering and Maths) education. Next week Ms. Langusch and I will be attending workshops in 
Brisbane around this important focus and visiting leading schools in the technology education area. 
 
During my absence, Mrs Liz Daimol will be acting principal.  
 
National Assessment Program Literacy and Numeracy (NAPLAN) 
LIPS students in years 3, 5 and 7 have completed the NAPLAN tests this week. School and student 
results will be disseminated to families next term after results have been returned to the school. 

 

Congratulations Week 3 Term 2 Principal Award Winners! 
 

 
 
 

Trent Bagla – Year 3 
 

Carlos Dowaki – Year 7 
 

Norman Giuna – Prep 
 

Guiselyn Hosea – Year 6 
 

Ovels Selep – Kindy 
 

Maclyn Kalipa – Year 1 
 

 

 

School Lunches 

Parents and carers are reminded that all students are to have something healthy to eat 

at both recess and lunchtime. Some students are coming without either recess or 

lunch. Student need to eat at both breaks to ensure they have enough energy to 

complete the day’s activities. 

 
Swim Coach 
LIPS students will be coached by experienced Australian swim coach, Wendy Collins, in week 9 of the 
term. Wendy will work with each class during the week and will also hold parent information sessions. 
More information will come closer to the week. 
 
Term Two Calendar 
A calendar of important events was sent to all families at the end of last term. If you do not have a copy 
of this calendar, please contact Rose in the front office. 
Please note the Queen’s birthday holiday is on June 10, not June 11 as printed in the calendar. 

 
 

Family Fun Day  
Registration forms for Family Fun Day are due back tomorrow – Friday, the 17th May. This fun-
filled event will take place Saturday, 25th of May – see attached flier. 
 

 
 

 

      Week 4 Term 2 2019  

 

 

 



Bike Helmets 
All students who ride their bike to school are reminded that they must wear a bike 
helmet, secured properly, to and from school. 
 
 
 

Activities Currently Underway This Term 
Monday: Catholic Religious Education with Mrs Romaso-Daimol for Year 1-8: Lunch time. Music Club 

with Mr Neale for Year 5-8: 3–4pm. 

Wednesday: Homework Club – Year 3–8 from 3-4pm;  

Thursday: ‘Everything but Sport Club!’ with Nicole Wilson in the Undercover area behind the Year 1/2 

and Prep rooms for Year 3-6 from 3-4pm.  

Friday:  No Media next Friday as Ms Langusch will be away. 

Saturday: Netball training for Year 4–8 girls with Ms Langusch and Mrs Neale from 9–10.15 am 
 

Congratulations to our Year 1/2 Students for their assembly item! 

  
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
                Jamilia and Dwaynne 

 
 
 
 

Kind regards   
 

 

Greg Neville  
  



 


